
August 19, 2019 

Dear Skamania School Families, 

The beginning of the 2019-20 school year is quickly approaching! I hope everyone has been enjoying 
the summer. Our school staff is looking forward to a new school year filled with opportunities to learn, grow, 
and have fun. 

Last year we said good-bye to Mrs. Miller and Ms. Kane. We appreciate all that they brought to the 
school and wish them well in their future endeavors. Mrs. Locke and Mrs. Neth will be co-teaching the 5th/6th 
grade class. Mr. Becker-Nunley will be filling the position as bus driver/student support as well as continuing 
his position as kitchen assistant. Finally, Mrs. Callie Berry will be joining us as part time school 
counselor/psychologist. 

• Kindergarten/First/Second Emily Hopple 
• Second/Third/Fourth Tami Gilbert 
• Fifth/Sixth Cherri Locke/Jill Neth 
• Seventh/Eighth Shelly Carlton 
• Music Jeannette Hodapp 
• Special Education/Title I Jill Neth 
• Counselor/psychologist Callie Berry 

llack-To-SchoolllllQ 
We are excited to announce that this year the PTO will be sponsoring a Barbeque for Back-To-School Night! 
You are invited to join us on Tuesday, August 27th from 5:30-7pm. This is a great opportunity to bring in school 
supplies, chat with teachers, and drop off paperwork or lunch money in the office. We look forward to seeing 
you! 

GeneralInformation 
School begins Wednesday, August 28th at 8:00 a.m. 

The school building opens for students at 7:30 a.m., classes begin at 8:00 a.m. and dismisses at 2:30 p.m .. 
School is dismissed at 12:30 p.m. on Wednesdays. 

SCHOOL PROGRAMBREAKFAST/LUNCH 
Breakfast and lunch will be served beginning the first day of school. Menus are available on our website 

(skamaniaschooldistrict.org) or in the school office. Menus for September will also be sent home with students 
after school begins. 

Breakfast and Lunch Prices 
Our meal prices will increase this year to comply with the federal mandate. 

Meals and milk priced as follows: 

https://skamaniaschooldistrict.org


Full Price Reduced Price Free 

Breakfast $1.75 Free Free 

Lunch $2.85 $.40 4th-8th grade, 
free K-3rd grade 

Free 

Milk (ala carte) $0.50 $0.50 $0.50 

Breakfastand Lunch, ...continued 
Milk is included at no charge with school meals. Skamania School does not have a free ala carte milk 

program. Students eligible for free or reduced meals must purchase milk at the regular price of $0.50 if they 
bring a cold lunch and want a milk with their lunch. 

Lunch and breakfast may be purchased by the day, or money can be deposited into a family account 
and used as needed. Students may not "charge" lunch or breakfast, as it is not allowed under state law. 

Parents, grandparents, or other family members are welcome to have breakfast or lunch with their 
children. To make planning in the kitchen easier, please call the office ahead of time if you plan to come for 
breakfast or lunch. The price of an adult breakfast is $3.25 and an adult lunch is $3.50. 

Free and reduced price lunch/breakfast applications and a letter to parents regarding the program is 
included in this packet. If you'd like to apply, please fill out the application and turn it in before August 28th. 

School Supplies 
Student school supply lists are enclosed with this letter. Supply lists are also available on the school's 

website, skamaniaschooldistrict.org . If your family needs assistance with providing supplies, please contact 
the school office. We have several organizations that donate school supplies for students. 

IMMUNIZATIONS 
Students should be up to date on their immunizations. Please sign and return the enclosed 

immunization form. If you have any questions regarding immunizations, contact the school office or the local 
health department at 509-427-3870. 

BusSchedules 
Morning bus schedules will be available on our website by August 23rd. You can also call the school 

office for bus route information. 

ADDITIONAL FORMS, &INFORMATIONPARENT PERMISSIONS 
This welcome packet includes additional forms we need to have returned to school. This includes free 

and reduced lunch information and application, student health inventories, updated emergency contact 
information, and internet access permission forms. Your cooperation in filling out and returning all the 
paperwork is greatly appreciated. 

Please contact the school office whenever you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's 
educational experience. Our student's safety, comfort and academic achievements are very important! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Ralph Pruitt, Superintendent/Principal 
Amber Warren . School Secretarv 
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